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Jane,
On behalf of the Alabama chapter of the American Choral Directors Association, it is my pleasure to extend my
warmest congratulations on your selection to present your session entitled "Community and Church Choirs:
Singing, Worship, and Connection" at the Alabama ACDA Summer Conference in Tuscaloosa, Alabama July
13-15, 2025. Your proposal stood out for its creativity, relevance, and potential to inspire meaningful dialogue
among our members. We are honored to have you as part of this year's lineup of presenters, and we are
excited for the insight and expertise you will bring. 
One of our board members will be contacting you soon with details about the conference schedule and next
steps. In the meantime, please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or need assistance as
you prepare. Thank you for your continued dedication to choral excellence. We are excited to welcome you to
what promises to be an engaging and inspiring conference. 
With Warmest Congratulations,
Heather
205-807-2284
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